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Dear Reviewers


The following was addressed as suggested:

The evidence presented in the tables does however not have depth and does not illustrate a level of saturation of data. It is suggested that the evidence be extended. 

The table was removed and the verbatim quotes were incorporated in the body of the article as suggested.
Trusting that the revisions completed will meet the requirement for publication with Health SA
The edited areas have been highlighted to indicate where the changes have been made in the revised article.
With appreciation

Thanking you
